
 

What’s Happening in DOJ & NPA? 
 
Guidelines on Gradual Return to Office  
The PSA would like to inform members of the attached plan in respect of permitted services issued by 
the employer. The PSA request members to monitor that offices comply with the guideline and where 
there’s non-compliance to report this to their respective PSA Provincial Offices for assistance. 
 
The PSA would not allow its members to be exposed to the unsafe working environment. The PSA 
will always engage with the employer for the protection of employees. 
 
Members will be informed of developments. 
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